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"Physical Computing,” an exhibition of robotics and multi-media work by students in Professor Carlos Szembek’s
sculpture class, will open with a reception from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. Friday (Oct. 19) at artSite in the Davie Building, 114
N. Main Street, Wellsville. "Physical Computing™ will remain open for public viewing on Saturday, Oct. 20."Parts of
the Whole," an exhibition of work by graduate students in the glass art program and by faculty members in the School
of Art and Design at Alfred University, will be on display at artSite from Monday, Oct. 22, though Nov. 10.1t will
feature work by faculty artists, including Xiowen Chen, assistant professor of printmaking; Mary Lum, professor of
painting; Joseph Scheer, professor of printmaking, and Richard Thompson, dean of the School of Art and Design.A
reception for the public is tentatively scheduled for Nov. 7.The School of Art and Design leases space in the Davie
Building from the Wellsville Chamber of Commerce to provide a community-based exhibition space for faculty and
student work. Throughout the academic year, faculty and students from the School of Art and Design, one of the top-
ranked art programs in the country, will be working and exhibiting at artSite.



